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Brief Description: Naming the "Maryann Mitchell Memorial Interchange."

Sponsors: Representatives Woods, Miloscia, Priest, Hankins, Shabro, Rockefeller, Sehlin,
Lovick, Bailey, Holmquist, Ericksen, Tom, Schindler, Clements, Morris, Anderson,
Sullivan, Dickerson, Wood, Murray, Ruderman, Kirby, Kenney, Haigh, Kagi,
Schual-Berke, Linville, Moeller, Chase, Romero, Simpson, Quall, Conway, Santos,
Upthegrove, Darneille, Veloria, Pearson, Alexander, Skinner and Talcott.

Brief Summary of Bill

· The Transportation Commission is requested to designate the 320th Street crossing of
Interstate Five in the city of Federal Way the "Maryann Mitchell Memorial
Interchange."

Hearing Date:

Staff: Reema Griffith (786-7301).

Background:

In the past the Legislature has designated certain portions of the state highway system with
memorial names. More recently, the Transportation Commission (Commission) established
a policy and developed a process for designating memorials on the state highway system
when requested to do so by the Legislature. Upon legislative request, the Commission will
adopt a resolution directing the Department of Transportation (DOT) to carry out the
designation of the facility with the memorial name.

Summary of Bill:

The Commission is requested to designate the 320th Street crossing of Interstate Five in the
city of Federal Way the "Maryann Mitchell Memorial Interchange."

Appropriation: None.

Fiscal Note: Not Requested.
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